Dear Sir, I wish to object to the planning application as referred to above.
The Gavray Wildlife Site is such an important habitat for rare species of plants and living creatures that it must be fully protected from the ravages of development before it is too late.
Specifically I would please request the Council ensures that the 300 houses planned for do not encroach on the East side of the site. The Developers I understand have planned for 300 houses of which 180 they want to build on the West side. Please reconsider this and do not allow the remaining 120 to be built on the East Side. With some reconsideration surely it would be possible to build more than 180 on the West Side if indeed 300 houses are required at all. Driving down Gavray from the end of Langford estate the flooding on the site is all too obvious to me as just an ordinary member of the public which would suggest to me that the site is not at all suitable for all these houses to be built.
I realise the Developers are getting impatient to get on with their project but the fact that the planning process has taken so long to be approved shows how much opposition there is to the whole scheme among the residents of Bicester 
. If Bicester is to be the "Garden Town" that the government envisaged then this whole issue should be dealt with appropriately. If our grandchildren are to enjoy a future in Bicester as a "Garden Town" then we have to make a stand on this so that we protect our environment for them and future generations.
 

Yours faithfully,
 

 Mrs Margaret Graham, 
 

33,Balliol Road, Bicester. OX26 4HP.
 

 Bicester resident since Dec 1976.
